The box office for the quiz on 31 March is now open. From the attached you will see that David is this year
i/c bookings. 18 tables of 6 to sell (already down to 15) so don’t delay!

We'll have an initial briefing in February to ensure that everything is covered particularly everything
previously done by Steve and Kay.

I’'m checking with Ken whether he and Marlene wish to be involved .

Please publicise to friends and contacts. Rotarians can enter teams.



